Jaclyn Guarino, RN
68 Whitehall St
Dedham MA 02026

Good evening.
My name is Jaclyn Guarino and I am a registered nurse in the Boston area. It is 
absolutely appalling that once again, here we are, having to defend our medical 
freedoms for the like of government officials.
Covid 19 has already been debunked as “ the killer virus” most of us were mislead to 
believe. Covid 19 is a mild illness for most normal people without 3-4 different co-
morbidities. I say this because ANY illness can be serious and deadly for someone with 
3-4 co-morbidities. A common cold can wipe someone out if they are morbidly 
unhealthy. I fought tooth and nail for myself and my family to be exempt from this 
vaccine and I lost freedoms I never imagined could be taken from me by the current 
person who calls herself a mayor for the City of Boston. She does not deserve her 
name to be written on my laptop, but we all know who the tyrant is. I, once again, will 
not tolerate another individual telling me what I can and cannot do with my own body or 
my child’s. I am well educated in disease, as I went to school for nursing, public health, 
and management. My understanding of this disease is that it is NOT a danger to the 
public health of the people of the Commonwealth. My vaccination status has nothing to 
do with protecting others, as I could still pass the illness with vaccination and get the 
illness myself. This has nothing to do with protecting the Commonwealth and everything 
to do with power. I am not backing down from this and I never will. At the end of the day,  
POTUS declared this over. So why is this creeping back in to my life so quickly without 
warning that MA DPH is trying to make this mandatory? MA DPH will lose a lot of 
medical professionals, including me, who has no problem leaving the field to stand up 
for what I believe in. HUMAN RIGHTS. 
-Jaclyn Guarino RN
